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Sen. Debbie Stabenow addresses 

the participants via video 

 

Dear Telehealth Supporter, 

  

Please save the date for the 7th Annual Telehealth 
Leadership Conference (TLC) in Washington, D.C. June 2-3, 
2009.  The TLC is a great opportunity for telehealth 
advocates to interact with experts in telehealth, public 
policy, and health information technology.   

  

During this two-day conference, TLC attendees will learn 
about the most current government and regulatory news 
impacting the telehealth community.  Attendees will also 
have the chance to meet and discuss issues relating to 
telehealth with officials from executive branch agencies.  And 
finally, TLC attendees will receive advocacy training from TLI 
professional staff, who will prepare them to meet with 
legislators and their staff on Capitol Hill and with executive 
branch officials.  

  

Telehealth champion, Senator Deborah Stabenow was one of 
several key people who spoke at the 2008 TLC.  At the 2008 
TLC, attendees met with officials from the Centers for 
Medicare and Medicaid Services and the Federal 
Communications Commission.  



 
Sam Burgiss, PhD presents the 

Gustke Memorial Lecture 
 

  

Information about how you can register to attend the TLC 
will be available shortly.  The enthusiasm of the 2008 
participants and the message they took to their elected 
officials in Congress was a major factor in the success of the 
2008 telehealth policy agenda.  We hope that you will join us 
in Washington D.C. in 2009! 
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